
  

Message from Exalted Ruler 

Members All, 
 
In May the Lodge was once again alive with activity and busy supporting our community! 
Some of the things we accomplished are: 4H and FBLA dinners, the Shane Brock 50th 
Anniversary track tournament, Project Graduation, donating to LVHS Soccer, attending the 
WEA State Convention (9 Lander members were in Casper), awarding 5 scholarships (4 
local and 1 ENF), spring cleaning, the Kickoff to Summer Reading elementary school event, 
and placing Memorial Day flags at the cemetery.   
 

Special thanks to:  

• Peggy, Donnie, Warren, Trenton, and everyone who brought a dish to pass for 
our best ever Mother’s Day Ceremony and Brunch. 

• All the Memorial Day flag helpers. 

• Debbie for working with both our Lander Mayor and Wyoming Governor in 
recognition of our achievement for youth activities. Governor Gordon has also 
declared May 1-7th of every year henceforth as Elks National Youth Activities 
week. Congratulations on the important new Wyoming Proclamation!   

 

Upcoming in June is our free community chicken dinner giveaway, our Flag Day Ceremony 
in collaboration with Riverton Lodge, our annual Lander Elks Golf Tournament.  
 

Looking ahead to July, I’ll be headed to Austin, TX for the Grand Lodge Convention over the 
4th and would appreciate any help anyone can give to Rick, Donnie, and Kary for hosting 
our Lodge’s Independence Day activities. They’d love to hear from you! 
 
I’d also like to recognize Audrey and Kevin for their hard work as teachers and pillars of our 
community. You’ve educated and impacted so many. Congratulations to the newly minted 
Girls Track State Champs, and on your respective retirements! 
 

Happy Father’s Day to all the dads. I’m wishing everyone lots of fun and good times! 
 
It’s always great to see you all, new and long-time members, and friends. Don’t be strangers 
to the Lodge. 
 
A reminder that without your good works as Elks none of this, locally or nationwide, would 
be possible. 
 

Faithfully + Fraternally Yours, 
Mike Juvinall, ER 
 

 

Your 2023-2024 Officers 

Exalted Ruler -       Mike Juvinall 

Leading Knight -    Rick Garris 

Loyal Knight -        Donnie Ellis 

Lecturing Knight – Warren Dickson 

Treasurer -             Colleen Eckstrom 

Secretary -              Michele Snyder 

Esquire -                 Angie Ellis 

Chaplain -               Peggy Sue Wolf 

Inner Guard -         Trenton St Clair 

Tiler -                       Nick Eckstrom 

5 Year Trustee -      Mike Logue 

4 Year Trustee -       Brock Lantgen 

3 Year Trustee -       Kary Sommers 

2 Year Trustee –     Tim Green 

1 Year Trustee –     Open 

Newsletter –            Leanne Miles 
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LODGE MEETINGS  

SECOND AND FOURTH  

THURSDAY’S OF THE MONTH 



Barry Scott                 3 
Donna Hart                5 
Hector Soria              5 
Jason Fernadez        7 
John New                    8 
Robert Patton           8 
Steve Garcia             8 
Trey Massey              9 
Michele Snyder       9 
 

Darla Newell              23 
Cheyne O’Neal         23 
Donald Bryngelson      24                              
Jeremy Bingaman     25 
William O’Neal          27 
Jaysen Hayas             29 
Willaim Brown           30 

Shane Ooten           12 
Tom Iiams                 12 
David Skates            17 
Keith McPherson    19 
Jeremiah Teeples    20 
Synda DeBolt            20 
Thomas Reed            20 
Tami Reed                   21 
 

  

SUNDAY MONDAY TASTY 
TUESDAY 

WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

      1. 

2. 3. 4. 
Volunteer for a 

Dinner 

5. 6. 

 

7. 8. 

Chicken 

Dinner Give 

Away 4pm 

9. 10. 11. 
Volunteer for a 

Dinner 
 

12. 13. 

 

Lodge Meeting 

7pm 

14. 

Flag Day 

15. 

16. 
Father’s Day 

17. 18. 
Volunteer for a 

Dinner  

19. 

Trustee Meeting 

6pm 

20. 

Club Meeting 

6pm 

21. 22. 

Elks 

Scholarship 

Golf 

Tournament 
23. 24. 25. 

Volunteer for a 
Dinner 

26. 27. 
Lodge Meeting 

7pm 

28. 29. 

30. 

  

june 2024 

Club Open Hours 

Monday - 

Thursday 4:00 - 

10:00pm* 

Friday 4:00pm - 

Close* 

Saturday 12:00pm 

- Close* 

Sunday 12:00pm - 

10:00pm* 

*Bartender’s 

discretion 

We have openings for the 2024-2025 Elks Year  

1yr Trustee.  

If you are interested, please contact Mike Juvinall 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Hoop Shoot Winners 

Mother’s Day Ceremony 
 

Scholarships  

4-H Dinner 

Recognition Letter  

Shane Brock Track Meet 



 

 

 

A Big Thank You to everyone 

that helped with all the Youth 

Activities that took place the first 

week of May. 

A Big Thank to Tim Green for 

placing all the Memorial Day 

Flags on our Falling Service 

Members 

Thank You to everyone that went 

and picked up all the Flags. 

 

Thank you to all Past Exalted 

Rulers for commitment and 

continued service to our Lodge! 

 

 

 

 

Teresa Maddox 

Jason Teeples – (Heart Surgery) 

 

 

PRAYERS ARE WORTH A 

THOUSAND WORDS 

 

 

Tasty Tuesdays are needing 

volunteers for dinner. Please let 

us know what you would like to 

make!!! 

** June 8th – Chicken Dinner Give 

Away 

** June 13th – Lodge Meeting 

7pm 

** June 14th - Flag Day 

** June 16th – Father’s Day  

** June 19th – Trustee Meeting 

6pm 

** June 20th - Club Meeting 

6pm 

** June 22nd Elks Scholarship 

Golf Tournament  

** June 27th – Lodge Meeting 

7pm 

 

 

LANDER LODGE APPRECIATES 

YOU AS A MEMBER, AND WE 

LOOK FORWARD TO 

CONTINUING ALL THE GOOD 

WORK WE DO TOGETHER. 

 

 

 

Bart Hitshew has been Nominated for 

Life Membership of Lodge 2317 – 

Voting will be held June 13th  

50/50 Drawing has been changed to 

Monthly Raffle 

Merit Scholarships - $1,000 each. 

Bo Mitchell, Haven Laird, William 

Edlund, Randell Wise  

ENF Most Valuable Student – For 

4yr $1,000 – Emily Anderson 

National Youth Week May 1st – 7th  

FBLA Spaghetti Dinner went over 

very well this year. 

FHA – Raised $3,179 

$1,500 was given to Project 

Graduation 

$100 was given for the LT on the side 

walks for the Lander Soccer Team 

Shane Brock 50th Anniversary – 32 

Tumblers Given Out to the Winners 

New Members 
 

 

 

 

Michael Meyers 

Jennifer Laird 

Extend a Welcoming Hand to 

Our New Members 

. 

 
Donated By : Bob & Lorna 

Joslin  

All Proceeds Will Go To The 

Building Fund 


